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Friendly reminder: If you are dropping off or picking up your student after 8:15 or before 3:00, please do 

so at the Main Entrance, NOT the Elementary Doors. The office needs to make sure that the kids are 

getting checked in/out accordingly.  

 
Any Absence:  If your child has to be gone from school instruction (even if they are Distance Learning), please 

contact the office by phone at 437-3214, send in a note or e-mail.  Please make sure to supply a follow up note 

for appointments. 

 

Conferences: Elementary Conferences, will be November 17th and 19th via a zoom link from 3:30-8:00.  The 

sign up link along with zoom links have been sent out. Please let the homeroom teacher know if you need 

assistance.     

 

 No School Days:  Thanksgiving Break: Wednesday, November 25-Friday, November 27 

 

Flexible Learning Days: Reminder-These will continue on Wednesdays through at least December 23rd.  

Updates will come once this model of student instruction is evaluated.   

 

Food Drive: Southland Elementary Student Council is having a food drive for the Southland Community Food 

Shelf between November 16-23. If you are willing and want to make a 

donation, you can bring boxed and canned food items to the school on these 

days. Please drop off at the office or send with your child. Your donation is 

greatly appreciated! 

 

Student Age Care (SAC): SAC is always an option for child care before, after school, early dismissals or no 

student days during the week unless otherwise noted in the handbook.  Below is the direct link on the district 

webpage under the Elementary Tab if you would like to utilize this option: 

https://www.isd500.k12.mn.us/page/3026.  If you have any questions, please contact the school at the number 

above or Heidi Stickle-SAC coordinator at 437-1413 (day) or 438-3697 (evening) 

 

Please keep your child home if they are experiencing cold symptoms, along with their sibling’s until a 

confirmed negative result. If no test is done, they all will have to stay home for 10 days. Thank you Southland 

families for being understanding during these uncertain times. Our guidance comes from the Minnesota 

Department of Health and Mower County Public Health. We recognize the inconvenience this COVID 

pandemic has on us all. Our ultimate goal is your child’s health and safety. 

Thank you, Emily Brumm, RN ~ Southland School Nurse 

 

 

Parent Link: The bi-weekly update will be sent to your e-mail you have supplied or a hard copy will be sent 

home.  The newsletter will also be posted on the school web site at www.isd500.k12.mn.us. 
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